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6th Grade’s Drive In 
Awards Day!!! 

DAY: THURSDAY
DATE: MAY 21, 2020

TIME: 12:00 TO 3:00 PM
LOCATION: TES 4-6 SIDE PICK UP

Please have a SIGN in your car window 
with your child’s name and homeroom 
teacher’s name to facilitate a smoother 
process, thanks! I will have your child’s 
award(s) and personal items ready for pick 
up.

Field trips refunds will be distributed 
under the portico at the front office.

 After collecting your child’s awards and 
items from the pick-up area, please re-enter 
the campus and drive to the front office 
area.

 You will have to sign in order to receive 
your trip refund!

CAN’T WAIT TO SEE YOU ALL ON 
THURSDAY!!

If you ordered a yearbook or if you would like to 
purchase one, we will be in the front of the school on 
the drive by Awards days.

Yearbooks cost $20.00 (cash or check only)
May 15 & May 18-21

Come by to pick up your personal items & awards, 
then drive around to the front and get your 2019-2020 

Yearbook.

Ms. Perry’s 
“Technology Connection Challenge” 

Winners!
o Kyleigh (Week 1)
o Gus (Week 2)
o Mercedes (Week 3)
o Rosie (Week 4)
o Ty (Week 5)
o Howell (Week 6)

Congratulations to the winners and thank you 
to all participants!

Calling All Parents!!
TES Technology Survey

Hello to all! Parents, please 
complete this online technology 
survey by June 1. This (3-question) 
survey will give us much needed 
information regarding students’ 
(home) access to a device that can 
be used for school as well as their 
internet access. The link below is 
available on your child’s homeroom 
teacher’s Google Classroom 
account and webpage. Thanking 
you in advance for your help!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekuYgLAweS
dkYymGiEO6UV6kOJa-4KdvPf0kvYuXX2XXJj7g/viewform

Ms. Perry’s 
Classroom News

May 18-22, 2020


